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06/12/2020  20:42:422020/4543/P OBJ Betty Jackson The gas workers had put the gas pipes up on the outside of Block one, along the front of flats 18 to 25. My first 

thought was that it contravenes the Grade II Listed status of the estate. My second thought was that it is open 

to vandalism and a fire risk.

There was no consultation with those dwelling here, and I would ask you to think again about your unsightly 

plans. There must be a better way. 

Thank you.

05/12/2020  23:51:552020/4543/P COMMNT Ayshea 

Hameeduddin

I am a resident on the upper levels of the Dunboyne Road Estate where these gas pipes have been installed. 

There was no notification or consultation on the installation of these pipes. The pipes are intrusive and ruin the 

aesthetic of the Estate. As you know Neave Brown is a late RIBA gold medalist and Dunboyne Road is on the 

World map because of its unique architecture which is celebrated worldwide- as a grade II listed building it is 

extremely sad to see such little regard and respect shown to the design and spirit of the estate. I ask for these 

pipes to be installed in such a way that is not detrimental to the architectural beauty of the estate. Camden has 

neglected to consult the residents who live here and as such no further works should be carried out without full 

transparency and discussion. I strongly object to these works in the current state.

06/12/2020  20:07:112020/4543/P OBJ Antonia Burrows I object to this revised application on several grounds

The consultation process for the original application was not carried out properly - residents were not notified 

of the initial application or given meaningful opportunity to object

The description of the design in the submitted plans does not give an accurate representation of its impact, or 

provide necessary detail to do so (they do not specify the distance of the gap between the underside of the 

balcony and the pipe - a crucial detail)

The plans involve the installation of pipework that would be an eyesore, certainly not ¿discreet¿ as described, 

and against the architectural spirit of the Grade II listed estate

There are better alternatives to the plans, which seem not to have been considered - if residents had been 

properly consulted
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